
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

State procurement professionals, 

The PO Type and Origin Guide has been updated to include the new origin for change orders. The 
updated guide is also listed on the Purchasing Reference Guide page. 

When using the PO Type and Origin Guide, always reference the document published on the website as 
it is the most up-to-date version. 

Thank you,  

Amanda Otis, Esq. 
State Purchasing Director 

 

https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/POTypeAndOriginQuickReference.pdf
https://oklahoma.gov/omes/divisions/central-purchasing/agencies/purchasing-reference-guide.html
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